
 

 

Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School 

Issue 35: 25th June 2021 
“Jesus said, 'Love others as much as you love yourself. No other commandment is more important 

than these." Mark 12:31 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be making postcards from the snail to her family from the Snail and the Whale.  

Year 1 will be preparing for their beach trip. 

Year 2 will be looking at a poor shanty town in South Africa, discovering what life is like for people who live 

there and also practising their skills in preparation for sports day!. 

Year 3 will be exploring the mystery of the Trinity. 

Year 4 will be really looking forward to their Roman Day on Monday...we can't wait to see your amazing 

costumes. 

Year 5 will be Vikings for the week! 

Year 6 will be looking forward to welcoming Mr Hill back into class and showing him their stop motion films. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE SUMMER TERM 

28th June – Year 4 Roman Experience Day 

29th June – Bikeability for some Year 6s 

2nd July – Sports Day (no spectators – sorry) 

7th July – Reception and KS1 trip to Wembury 

Beach 

9th July – Reserve Sports Day (no spectators) 

15th July – Class move-up day 

20th July – Leavers Service for Year 6 

Wednesday 21st July – children BREAK UP for the 

summer  

22ND AND 23RD JULY INSET  

Autumn term starts for the children on the 6th 

September. 
 

This week Year 5 have spent an amazing week at Heatree Activity Centre on Dartmoor. They have 

had a wonderful time kayaking, stream scrabbling, trying out archery, climbing and lots more 

activities where they have been having fun together. We are really proud that we have enabled 

this to happen this year – a massive thank you to Miss Wilmot, Mr Wilmot and Miss Thompson for 

accompanying the children and an even bigger thank you to Mr Hill for leading not one, but two 

classes.  

This year has been a year when we have seen our staff shine and always put the children first. As 

we near the end of the year they are busy making video reports with the children and making 

every day in school a brilliant learning environment. 

 

  

 

 

Please can children have sun-cream applied before school and bring 

extra with them. They also need to have a bottle for water and a sun 

hat – summer is here!  



 

 

 

  

Year 4 made some incredible Roman shields which they used to good effect by making ‘the 

turtle’ as part of their battle manoeuvre. Even when they faced attack the turtle held fast – not a 

single tennis ball could penetrate the ‘shell.’  

What can be nicer than a gentle groom at our 

guinea-pig salon. The Year 5s have really 

shown their gentleness when handling the 

guinea-pigs. 

Year 6 have also been caring for the 3 new 

ducklings and 5 chicks who have now nearly 

outgrown their cage!!! 

 

 

 

Last week our Reception children had a 

wonderful Julia Donaldson day when they 

came to school dressed as a character from 

a Julia Donaldson book. The children and 

staff looked wonderful – thank you. 

 


